
PROCESS/PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION

Customer Name Date of Notification January 23, 2019

Type of Notification

Product/Process Change X Product Obsolescence

Change Category Change Classification

COTS (Obsolescence only) No Customer Notification Required

COTS+ X Minor- Customer Notification Required

Standard Military (JAN) Minor - Customer Acceptance Required

Standard Automotive Major - Customer Acceptance Required

Standard Medical

X Military +

Automotive +

Medical +

Detailed Description of Notification

Approvals

Quality Manager

Engineering Manager

Plant/General Manager

Product Marketing Manager

Point of Contact 

Name Email 

Title Phone #

Final Disposition Approved by

Accepted by Customer Accepted - Notification Period Expired

Rejected by Customer Other - please specify

Form CQA-001 Rev 12/18/18

All

Effective April 15, 2019 AVX will cease to manufacture MIL-PRF-55681 product with the BG dielectric (90 ± 20ppm).  The 

discontinuance will include MIL-PRF-55681/4 styles CDR11, CDR12, CDR13, and CDR14 with the BG dielectric.  AVX will continue 

to support MIL-PRF-55681/4 styles CDR11, CDR12, CDR13, and CDR14 with the BP dielectric (0±30ppm).  Also included are BG 

Dielectric devices listed in DLA Drawings 06019 and 06022.  

CDR11-14 and DLA Drawings 06019 and 06022 with BG dielectric will still be available from AVX Group Company, American 

Technical Ceramics.
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